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YOU'RE INVITED: "COLLEGE INSIGHTS" WITH THE PRINCIPAL
College Insights: An Information session about Academic Results & Student
Learning
Many parents have questions about academic results—how they’re structured, what they
mean and what to expect for their child. After ongoing discussions through emails and at the
Parent Café, we’re offering a chance to explore these topics in a relaxed and open setting.

Join Principal Karen Easton for a casual information session on Thursday 27 March at 5pm in our
new STEM Building. This session will provide insight into how academic results work, how
students learn, and what this means for your child’s progress. There will also be an opportunity to
ask questions throughout the session.

This is also a great chance to visit our John Flynn Centre for STEM, a purpose-built space designed
to support hands-on learning in science, technology, engineering and mathematics.

For those attending the Wellbeing Matters event at 6pm, this session is conveniently scheduled
beforehand, making it easy to attend both.

We look forward to seeing you there!
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